From: Kelley Gandurski 

Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2018 11:14 AM

To: Erin Keane; Richard Superfine

Cc: Susan Cappello

Subject: FW: Gift 

Hi Erin and Rich,

We received the attached gift here at CACC (see photos).  The plan is to put this gift out at our CACC holiday party on 12/20 for staff to enjoy.  It is difficult to put food out for the public because we intake animals, and I would not want animals ingesting this gift (chocolate, etc).  Please let me know if there are any issues.

Thank you,

Kelley A. Gandurski

Executive Director

Chicago Animal Care and Control
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